
Team Whitgreave! 

Tuesday 17th July 2018 
A Massive Thank You! 

Our annual Family Fun Day was a huge success, yet again! We 

had a great turnout and lots of parents commented on how 

much they enjoyed it. 

Thank you to everyone who helped to make it a success, as we 

raised over £1000 in total!  Well done to you all! Thanks to Mrs 

Terry for organising our Fun Day! 

Also, thank you to everyone who sent in money for our Race 

for Life event. All children and staff took part and it was great 

fun, whilst raising money for a worthy cause. We raised over 

£300 for Cancer Research UK. Thank you to Mr Edwards for 

organising the event. 

Fantastic Achievements! 

Year 2 & 6 SATS! 

Well done to all of our Year 2 & 6 children and staff 

for achieving another set of superb SATS results! 

School achieved the following percentages at the 

Age-Related Expectations, in Year 2: 

77% in Reading, 73% in Writing and 77% in Maths! 

 

School achieved the following percentages at the 

Age-Related Expectations, all above the National 

Average, in Year 6: 

92% in Reading, 93% in Writing, 93% in Spelling, 

Punctuation & Grammar and 92% in Maths! 

I am sure that you will agree that these are fantastic 

results, well done to everyone! 

Attendance Reminders! 

Please remember, appointments for Doctors/Dentists 

need to be made for after school, where possible. 

Children cannot be absent for the entire day for an 

appointment, thank you. 

If your child is ill, please contact the School 

Office to inform us of  the reasons why, 

otherwise, school will contact you. Please be 

aware that you may be asked to provide medical 

evidence. 

Remember - If your child isn’t here, they can’t learn! 

Thank you! 

Dates for your Diary! 

School breaks up for the Summer Holiday on  

Friday 20th July 2018. 

School re-opens for all children on Wednesday 5th Sep-

tember 2018. 

   

 Goodbye and Good Luck! 

School would like to wish Mrs McMahon and 

Miss Ryan good luck in their new ventures, as 

they will be leaving the Whitgreave Team on the 

20th July.  We wish them both good luck for the 

future, from all at Team Whitgreave! XXX 

Many thanks to you all for your continued 

support! 

Mrs Redfern 

Head Teacher 


